
Boston  Police  Department
seeks  public’s  help  in
finding woman
Missing Person Alert: The Boston Police Department is issuing
a missing person alert and asking for the public’s help in an
effort to locate 24-year-old Trish Simpson (pictured) who was
last seen in the area of 171 South Street in Jamaica Plain
yesterday evening. Trish is described as a light-skinned black
female  who  is  short  in  stature.  There  is  no  clothing
description  available  at  this  time.

Anyone who sees Trish Simpson is asked to call District E-13
Detectives at (617) 343-5628 or 911.

Community members wishing to assist the search anonymously can
do so by calling the CrimeStoppers Tip Line at 1 (800) 494-
TIPS or by texting the word ‘TIP’ to CRIME (27463). The Boston
Police  Department  will  stringently  guard  and  protect  the
identities of all those who wish to help this investigation in
an anonymous manner.

https://www.newbedfordguide.com/boston-police-department-seeks-publics-help-in-finding-woman/2020/11/16
https://www.newbedfordguide.com/boston-police-department-seeks-publics-help-in-finding-woman/2020/11/16
https://www.newbedfordguide.com/boston-police-department-seeks-publics-help-in-finding-woman/2020/11/16


Boston Police Department


